

May 25, 2022

Please be advised that effective May 19, 2022, Darren McCann has resigned his position as Councillor for the Town of Gibbons.

At the May 25, 2022, Regular Meeting of Council, Council passed a motion to set a By-election for September 12, 2022. Nominations will be accepted until August 15, 2022, at 12:00 pm. Nomination packages can be picked up at the Town of Gibbons office Monday to Friday between 8:30 am and 4:30 pm (closed from 12:00-12:30 for lunch).

Respectfully,

Farrell O'Malley

CAO